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Emergency Forms are due as soon as possible. If you received a form, please have
your parents look through the information and sign it.

The PTA Council will be hosting a one year vigil for the Oxford community on
November 30th at 5:30 at the ASC building on Audette. All are welcome to attend and
show their support.  Check out our school blog for more information.

There will be an alumni fundraising basketball game on Friday, December 2nd at 6:30
p.m. Come watch some of the best alumni players against the boys' varsity basketball
team. The cost is $5.00. Tickets can be purchased from Mr. Baydoun in the counseling
office or they can be purchased on the day of the game. Your attendance and support
is greatly appreciated.

Edsel Ford Theatre Department is proud to present "Death by Dessert", A comedy
murder mystery so good, its to die for! Tickets are available at the door, $10 General
admission, or $8 for Senior Citizens/with Student ID. Doors open at 6:30, with a 7:00
pm start time, November 30th, December 1st, 2nd, and 3rd. Hope to see you there!

Clubs

Arabic club meeting today Tuesday November 29 @ 3 room B3

There will be a Debate Meeting after school in B7 on Tuesday 11/29.

There will be a Class of 2024 Meeting after school in B7 on Thursday 12/1.

There will be a Class of 2026 Freshman Student Council meeting Tuesday November
29, right after school in room A208.

BPA meeting on Wednesday, November 30, 2022, 3 to 4 pm, room F10.

A new club has arrived, the Edsel Ford Dance Club! Anyone is welcome to join. We will
meet every other week on Fridays after school from 3 to 4. Our first meeting will be
on December 2nd in room E-5. If you're interested in learning different styles of
dance like ballet, line dance, hustles, modern dance, cultural dances, salsa, and hula
dance then you should join the dance club.

Attention Edsel Ford Book Club. Our next meeting will be Thursday, December 1st, at
3:00 p.m. Don't forget to return your permission slip to Mr. Remington, in order to
pick up your copy of this month's book, Speak.



NHS

NHS students who might be interested in coming to Salina Intermediate to
volunteer, send an email to sailann@dearbornschools.org

The Class of 2026 Parent Group is selling Dearborn Brand products to raise funds
for the senior year party. Money and orders are due by Dec 8 and order pickup is
Dec 16. Please contact Janine Medulla if you would like to order.
j9medulla@gmail.com.

If anyone is interested in getting paid to tutor students at Snow Elementary after
school, please see your counselor. Requirements are you must have completed at
least 6 college credits and you must be 17 years of age.
Tutoring

After school tutoring is held every week on Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday
from 3:00 to 4:15.
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Instagram Page
Edsel Ford has a school spirit Instagram page. You can follow @ ef1nest. You can see
pictures and posts  from clubs, teams, and school events like Spirit Week and
Homecoming!

Booster Club

Students, if you need community service hours, here is your chance to earn them!
Our Booster Club needs help at concessions this week and all season!  Please sign up
on following link : Concessions Volunteer Sign Up

OK2SAY

In recognition of the Michigan "Safe Schools Week " you can access the  OKAY2SAY
safe reporting tool and the  Dearborn Schools Online "Safe Box", it is located on our
school home page. Check out our daily bulletin for more information.

There are also, QR codes around the school if you ever need support.

OK2SAY is available 24/7 and tips can be submitted the following ways: 
● Call: 8-555-OK2SAY (855-565-2729)  
● Text: 652729 (OK2SAY)   
● Email: OK2SAY@mi.gov 
● OK2SAY website: www.michigan.gov/ok2say 
● OK2SAY mobile app: Available for download in app stores for iPhone and Android. 
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Athletics
Students, here is your chance to get into ALL HOME ATHLETIC EVENTS for the whole
school year for the  low price of $40! If you are interested in purchasing one, please
see Mr. Silver during your lunch hour in his office located directly in front of the
cafeteria!

To see this week’s Athletic Schedule, please click on the following link!
11/28-12/3
Check out our Edsel Athletic Department Website!
Athletic Department Website

***Please note: This communication can be found daily on the Edsel Ford H.S. Blog!***

Helpful Links: Edsel Ford High School Blog
Athletic Department Website
The Bolt

Tech support (Parents & Students) - 313-827-8400

*************************************************************************

For Language Assistance Please Click on the Following Link!

DSLS- Dearborn Schools Language Services

Selectعلىإضغطالأسفل.فيالصفحةهذه)ترجمة LanguageالعربياللغةاخترثمArabic).

Zenib Ali, Parent Student Liaison Edsel Ford High School 313-827-3396
aliz1@dearbornschools.org
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